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Alicia Ferguson

Subject: RE: 210 Gorge redevelopment

From: Kathleen Perkin   
Sent: June 13, 2018 7:34 PM 
To: Victoria Mayor and Council <mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca> 
Cc: Leanne Taylor <ltaylor@victoria.ca>; Kathy Stinson <kstinson@coolaid.org>; dbhandar@coolaid.org 
Subject: 210 Gorge redevelopment 

 
Dear Mayor and Council Members, 

I am a resident of the Burnside Gorge neighbourhood residing at 3111 Harriet Rd, and I’m writing to express 
my support for Cool Aid’s proposal to build 82 units of much needed affordable rental housing in our 
community.  I attended a presentation at the Land Use Committee meeting on Monday, June 11th and had the 
opportunity to see the revised plans for the new building and was very pleased.  I feel that a lot of care and 
attention has been taken to design a building which will be a real asset for the community and strongly believe 
that we need more affordable rental housing urgently. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kathleen  
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Alicia Ferguson

To: Christine Havelka
Subject: RE: 210 Gorge Road - Proposed Redevelopment

From: Bobbie Moretti   
Sent: June 13, 2018 10:06 PM 
To: Victoria Mayor and Council <mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca> 
Cc: Leanne Taylor <ltaylor@victoria.ca>; Kathy Stinson <kstinson@coolaid.org>; Deanna Bhandar 
<dbhandar@coolaid.org> 
Subject: 210 Gorge Road ‐ Proposed Redevelopment 

 
Dear Mayor and Council Members, 
  
I am a resident of the Burnside Gorge neighbourhood residing at 3089 Albany Street.  I am writing to express 
my support for the Victoria Cool Aid Society’s proposal to build 82 units of much needed affordable rental 
housing at  
210 Gorge Road.  
 

I attended a presentation to the Land Use Committee meeting on Monday, June 11th and had the opportunity to 
see the revised plans for the new building.  I feel the Victoria Cool Aid Society has utilized their expertise 
gained from many other projects they are involved with and have applied that to the design and for the 
proposed use of this new building.  I feel this proposed development will only improve the existing site and 
provide much needed affordable housing for our community.   
 

Thank you, 
Bobbie Moretti 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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Alicia Ferguson

Subject: RE: 210 Gorge Road Proposal

From: Scott Daly   
Sent: June 13, 2018 5:17 PM 
To: Victoria Mayor and Council <mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca>; Leanne Taylor <ltaylor@victoria.ca>; Kathy Stinson 
<kstinson@coolaid.org>; Deanna Bhandar <dbhandar@coolaid.org> 
Subject: 210 Gorge Road Proposal 

 
Dear Mayor and Council Members, 
  
As a homeowner in the Burnside Gorge neighbourhood, I would like to express my support for Cool Aid’s proposal to build 82 units of 
much needed affordable rental housing at 210 Gorge Road.   
 
I attended the presentation at the Land Use Committee meeting on Monday, June 11th and was very happy to see the revised plans for the 
building. I feel that a lot of care and attention has been taken to design a building which will be a real asset for the community, especially as 
we face such a strong and urgent need for more affordable rental housing.   
 
I urge council to approve this project. 
 
Many thanks, 

 
Scott Daly 
304-606 Speed Ave 
Victoria, BC 
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Alicia Ferguson

Subject: RE: 210 Gorge Road

-----Original Message----- 
From: BEVERLEY BOWES   
Sent: June 13, 2018 4:19 PM 
To: Victoria Mayor and Council <mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca> 
Cc: Leanne Taylor <ltaylor@victoria.ca>; Kathy Stinson <kstinson@coolaid.org> 
Subject: 210 Gorge Road 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members, 
  
I am a resident of the Burnside Gorge neighbourhood residing at 535 Manchester Road, and I’m writing to express my 
support for Cool Aid’s proposal to build 82 units of much needed affordable rental housing in our community.  I attended a 
presentation at the Land Use Committee meeting on Monday, June 11th and had the opportunity to see the revised plans 
for the new building and was very pleased.  I feel that a lot of care and attention has been taken to design a building 
which will be a real asset for the community and strongly believe that we need more affordable rental housing urgently.  
Thank you, Beverley Bowes 
  
 
Sent from my iPad 




